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• Fire Chief Carlton Cole recognized the following staff members for their efforts in 
successfully reviving patients during an incident and awarded them with the PFD Life Saving 
ribbon: April “Dee Johnson, Eric Nall, Josh Womack, Rick Tufts, and Seth Dawkins. 

• Fire Chief Carlton Cole recognized April “Dee” Johnson and Josh Womack for receiving a 
$2000 NCSFA scholarship for outstanding academic achievement, character development, 
and leadership ability to assist with their post-secondary education. 

• Council approved an ordinance adopting the Fiscal Year 2016 budget for the Village of 
Pinehurst. 

• Mark Wagner, Director of Parks and Recreation, presented the BIRDIE process improvement 
report and recommendations on the financial sustainability of the Pinehurst Harness Track. 
Council formed a consensus to move forward with changes in the fee schedule and a budget 
amendment for replacing existing propane gas heating systems in the barns with an electronic 
heating system. 

• Council approved resolutions adopting the Bicycle Master Plan and adopting the Pedestrian 
Master Plan for the Village of Pinehurst. 

• Council approved that the Mayor or her designee be authorized to execute the contract with 
Van Camp, Meacham & Newman, PLLC for FY 2016 legal services. 

• Council approved that the Mayor or her designee be authorized to execute the contract with 
Waste Management for solid waste services for Pinewild of Pinehurst subdivision. 

• Council approved that the Mayor or her designee be authorized to execute the contract with 
McGill Associates for on-call engineering services for FY 2016. 

• Council held a discussion regarding the Pinehurst Development Ordinance regulations on 
above-ground swimming pools in the Village of Pinehurst and asked for staff to research this 
further to present recommendations. 

• Under other business, Mayor Fiorillo noted the proposal by DFI for redevelopment of Village 
Place has been tabled until the new Village Manager begins. Council also discussed 
enhancements to the Neighborhood Advisory Committee and Council formed a consensus to 
move forward with this project. Council formed a consensus to cancel the July 28, 2015 
Regular Meeting. Lastly, Jeff Batton gave a briefing on two legislative bills and Council held 
a discussion on each of these items. 
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